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1150 AM EDT Thu Jul 1 2021 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Allison Allen, Chief 
         NWS Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Changes to the High Surf Advisory Thresholds for South and East-
facing Shores of the Hawaiian Islands: Effective on or around August 2, 
2021 
 
Effective on or around August 2, 2021, the criteria for issuance of High 
Surf Advisories for south and east facing shores of the Hawaiian Islands 
will change from when the surf height reaches 8 feet (face value) to 10 
feet.  This will allow surf forecasts to target the more infrequent larger 
waves. 
 
The High Surf Advisories are issued under the following World 
Meteorological Organization (WMO) Identifier (ID) and Advanced Weather 
Interactive Processing System (AWIPS) Product Identifier (PIL): 
 
WMO ID           AWIPS PIL 
------           --------- 
FZHW52 PHFO      CFWHFO 
 
For questions concerning these changes, please contact: 
 
Chris Brenchley 
Meteorologist-in-Charge 
Honolulu, HI Weather Forecast Office 
christopher.brenchley@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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